
 

Research Department Minnesota House of Representatives 600 State Office Building 
 R:\HRD_Summ\2017\2290 Knoblach.dd.docx  Last printed 4/3/2017 1:04:00 PM 

 
 File Number: H.F. 2290 Date: March 31, 2017  

 Version: As introduced 

   

 Authors: Knoblach 

 Subject: Compensation for Sherburne County title examiner 

 Analyst: Deborah A. Dyson  

 

This publication can be made available in alternative formats upon request.  Please call 651-296-6753 

(voice); or the Minnesota State Relay Service at 1-800-627-3529 (TTY) for assistance.  Summaries are 

also available on our website at: www.house.mn/hrd/. 

 

 

This bill deals with the compensation of the examiner of titles, a position appointed in each county by 

the judges of the district court to serve as legal adviser to the county registrar and to examine titles that 

are presented for recording, registration, or some other action which requires the approval of the 

examiner. Under current law: 

(1) in counties with a population of 75,000 or more, except in Stearns, Dakota, Scott, Wright, 

and Olmsted counties, the examiner of titles is compensated in an amount determined by the 

court and paid in the same manner as other county employees; and 

(2) in counties with less than 75,000, and in Stearns, Dakota, Scott, Wright, and Olmsted 

counties, the examiner of titles is compensated in an amount determined by the court and 

paid in the same manner as other county employees but paid on a fee-for-service basis by the 

person who is presenting the title for action by the examiner. 

This bill adds Sherburne County to the list of counties that have grown to more than 75,000 inhabitants 

but that continue to pay title examiners from fees. Sherburne County exceeded 75,000 for the first time 

with the 2010 federal decennial census. 

Stearns and Dakota were added to the exceptions in 1961, Olmsted was added in 1994, and Scott and 

Wright were added in 2003. 


